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THIS PROJECT IS TOO LARGE IN SUCH A DENSELY POPULATED AREA!!!!! HOW
IS IT LEGAL TO SURROUND HOMES ON 2, 3 OR 4 SIDES BY A SOLAR FIELD? THIS
IS AMERICA AND NOT A COMMUNIST COUNTRY. QUIT TRYING TO TAKE THE
RIGHTS AWAY FROM RESIDENTS OF ALLEN AND AUGLAIZE COUNTY OR
ANYWHERE IN OHIO. YOU CAN'T BE SERIOUS TRYING TO SURROUND HOMES
WITH SOLAR PANELS. THESE THINGS BELONG IN REMOTE AREAS ONLY. I AM
NOT OPPOSING SOLAR ENERGY, BUT I AM IN FACT OPPOSED TO YOU ABUSING
THE RIGHTS OF THESE PROPERTY OWNERS. PURE EVIL IF YOU APPROVE THIS
PROJECT!!!!! IT'S INSANE PUTTING SOLAR FIELDS IN A HIGHLY POPULATED
AREA. QUIT DESTROYING AGRICULTURAL LAND AND PUT SOLAR IN BROWN
SPACES.
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